HCS HB 1912 -- RECREATION VEHICLE DEALERS (Bailey)
COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on Transportation

Currently, a recreation vehicle (RV) manufacturer must repurchase
new, untitled RVs from the current and prior model year from an RV
dealer when the dealer agreement is terminated, canceled, or not
renewed by the manufacturer for cause. This bill modifies such
repurchase to include voluntary dealer terminations within the RV
dealer agreement, discontinuation of a franchise or line-make,
distributor changes, and ceasing to do business in the state.

The repurchase requirement is limited to new, untitled recreation
vehicle inventory acquired from the manufacturer in the previous 18
months that has not been altered or damaged at 100% of the net
invoice cost, including transportation, less applicable rebates and
discounts to the dealer.



